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11th July 2024 
 
Ms. Verona Murphy TD 
Dáil Éireann  
Leinster House  
Dublin 2 
 
PQ 28261/24 
To ask the Minister for Health the number of referrals to CAMHS Wexford south in 2020, 2021, 2022 and 
2023; the number of referrals to CAMHS Wexford north in the corresponding timeframe; the number of 
referrals accepted to Wexford CAMHS south in 2020, 2021, 2022 and 2023; the number of referrals to 
Wexford CAMHS south not accepted in 2020, 2021, 2022 and 2023; to provide similar data for Wexford 
CAMHS north in 2020, 2021, 2022 and 2023; the number of referrals accepted; the number of referrals 
not accepted; and if he will make a statement on the matter. 
 
Dear Deputy Murphy, 
 
The Health Service Executive (HSE) has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the 
Parliamentary Question, which was submitted to the Minister for Health for response.  
 

I have reviewed the matter and the following is the current position. 
 

Wexford South CAMHS   

Year No. Referrals No. Referrals Accepted No. Referrals Declined 

2020 266 156 110 

2021 389 135 254 

2022 326 94 232 

2023 283 78 205 

 
Wexford North CAMHS 

Year No. Referrals No. Referrals Accepted No. Referrals Declined 

2020 310 246 64 

2021 395 126 269 

2022 316 154 162 

2023 394 124 270 

 
Should you have any further related queries please do not hesitate to contact this office. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
__________________________ 
Catherine O’Donohoe  
Acting Head of Service Mental Health  
South East Community Healthcare 

 


